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I wholeheartedly support House Bill 2002 and believe that it is a necessary step 

towards ensuring that every person in Oregon has the right to access comprehensive 

reproductive health care. This bill is a critical step forward in creating a future where 

everyone, regardless of their gender identity, sexual orientation, or socioeconomic 

status, has the ability to make informed decisions about their own bodies and receive 

the care they need. 

 

House Bill 2002 would help to ensure everyone in Oregon would have access to a full 

range of reproductive health care services, including contraception, abortion, and 

maternal and child health care. This bill also aims to address the health disparities 

that many marginalized communities face when it comes to accessing reproductive 

health care, including people of color, LGBTQ+ individuals, and those living in rural 

areas. 

 

Furthermore, this bill would protect the rights of health care providers who provide 

reproductive health care services by prohibiting discrimination against them based on 

the services they provide. This will help to ensure that providers can continue to offer 

these important services without fear of retribution or discrimination.  

 


